Our ref: F2011/000160 Government _
A2422262 of South Australia

Department of
State Development

17 June 2015

Mr Mark Lindh

Director

Rossair Charter Pty Ltd

PO Box 33

Private Box Centre

ADELAIDE AIRPORT SA 5950

Dear Mark
EXTENSION OF TIME LIMIT TO SUBMIT YEAR 1 ANNUAL REPORT - SFL 7

| refer to your letter received on 16 June 2015 requesting an extension of time limit for the
submission of the Year 1 Annual Report (covering the period 12 March 2014 - 11 March
2015) of Special Facilities Licence SFL 7 until 30 June 2015.

| have considered your request and pursuant to Section 134(1) of the Petroleum and
Geothermal Energy Act 2000, | hereby grant an extension of time for submission of the SFL
7 Year 1 Annual Report to 30 June 2015.

Please ensure your completed report is submitted to the Department of State Development
via DSD.Compliance@sa.gov.au.

If you have any questions regarding annual report submissions, please contact Ms Less
Kinnear, Executive Officer Compliance Committee on (08) 8226 5003 or by email at
lee Kinhear@sa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

\\\\\ . /

J. S. ZABROWARNY

General Manager

Licensing and Legislation

Energy Resources Division

Department of State Development

Delegate for the Minister for Mineral Resources and Energy
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